Peachtree City Dog Park Association

Meeting Minutes — August 9, 2022

Business Meeting of August 9, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Vice-President Anne Myers, Treasurer Marla
Curley, Director Maureen Kuebler, and Luis Galindo.

July’s meeting minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer’'s Report. Beginning balance, as of July 1, 2022, was $8,137.43. Total deposits
were $414.81. Total expenses were $816.17. Ending balance July 31, 2022 was
$7,736.07.

Old Business.

1.

2.

7.
8.
9.

The trees marked to be cut down will hopefully be cut down by the city within the
next 3 weeks.

Improvement Mound Project: Bryant spoke to another company who is willing to
provide materials for the mound project as well as to the installation for free. He is
contacting the original company he has been working with to see if they would also
be willing to do a free installation. The new company has experience in doing these
type of projects at dog parks. Bryant will update us on this at the next board
meeting. The Board is considering doing a fundraiser to help pay for some of the
initial building of the mounds.

Steve Brown gazebo sign. The person doing the sign said he completed it. Bryant
will continue contacting him to see when it can be picked up.

After discussion, the Board decided that the Mosquito Joe sign needs to be moved
from the front fence to a different location but one that is still prominent.
Membership Check and Recruiting. Board members will set up to publicize dog
park and accept new memberships and donations at the Shakerag Arts and Crafts
Festival on September 171,

Social Media Updates. The social media site is being developed and there are 4
sponsors willing to pay for this. The status of the site will be updated at the
September board meeting.

Volunteer work date scheduling tabled until September board meeting.
Surveillance camera purchase and installation discussion tabled to a later date.
Dog Park Incident forms. Anne will prepare and send out for review before the next
board meeting.

10.Fence repairs will be done by Luis after September 10". He and Bryant will

coordinate purchasing the necessary materials.

New Business

1.

Children are moving the rocks around the base of the Gazebo placed there to
divert water and debris away from the base. Luis will cement the rocks so that
they cannot be moved.



2. Future fundraiser of dog customized memorial signs. Need to find out how much
was charged in the past for these signs, how much they will cost to buy. Proposed
that we charge $50 per sign. No decisions were made. This matter will be further
discussed at the September board meeting.

3. Howloween Party to be held at the Dog Park 10/22. Anne will contact Quinn
Bledsoe about that date to avoid any conflicts with other PTC event.

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 p.m.



